
15th March 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Last Sunday’s Gospel reading 
marked the fourth Sunday of 
Lent and saw Jesus meeting 
with the Pharisee Nicodemus.  
 
Jesus tells Nicodemus that he 
needs to be ‘born again’ so he 
can have eternal life.  
 
I am constantly reminding the 
children that Lent is a time to                
repent and turn back to God. A 
time to start anew. Like Jesus 
cleared out the Temple in last 
weeks Gospel we should use 
Lent as a time to get rid of all of 
the things that aren’t important 
so we can concentrate on being 
Christ like in our thoughts,                          
actions and words. A time to start 
afresh and be born again.  
 
Have a lovely weekend. Happy 
St Patricks day for Sunday. 

Mr Doherty 

 
 

Mon 18th March 
Be Active                      

mulrisports                  
Yrs 1-3                               

3-3.50pm 
 

Lego club—Mrs 
Wassef Yrs 1-3 

3-3.50pm 
 

Netball squad 
training                       

Yrs 5 and 6 
3-4.10pm 

 
Beginners chess 

club 3-4pm 
 

11+ club Year 4 
with Dorrie—
Leap Ahead      

Tuition                                 
3-4.15pm 

 
 
 

Tues 19th March 
Intermediate 
chess club                         

3-4pm 
 

Music club                 
(Yrs 5 and 6)                   

3-3.50pm 
 

Multisports with 
PSD (KS2)  
3-3.50pm   

 
Irish Dancing 

school  
6pm-8pm 

 
 

Wed 20th March 
BE-ACTIVE                           

football                        
(Years 4-6) 
3-3.50pm 

 
Gymnastics club 
with Mrs Doherty  

Years 1-3  
3-3.50pm 

Dear parents,  
 
It was the greatest of honours to 
be appointed Headteacher of 
our school last week.  
I would like to thank the                               
Diocese, Local Authority and 
Governors for placing their trust 
in me to lead our school into the 
future.  
I would also like to say a huge 
thank you to Mrs Acres who, in 
her role as Executive Head, has 
been a wonderful support to                 
myself and the staff since                            
joining us. I am sure, and hope, 
that our close  relationship                                          
with St Bernadettes will continue 
to flourish.  
 
Myself and the staff will continue 
to work hard every day to                             
ensure that your children have 
every opportunity to live their 
lives in all their fullness.  
 
Mr Doherty 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.8%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



15th March 2024 
 

Catholic Children’s Society Lenten appeal 
 
Make sure you are filling your Catholic Children’s Society boxes this 
Lent. I reminded the children that giving to those less fortunate than 
us is something we should try to do during Lent. I cannot tell you how 
wonderful the CCS and their work is and how they have helped                                
families in our own school in the past. They are the worthiest of 
causes. If you fill your box please return to the office. Many thanks 
again.  
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.8%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



15th March 2024 
 

Lenten fundraisers 
 
Over the last two weeks each class has been thinking about how 
they could raise more money to support the work of the Catholic 
Children’s Society. Please support our efforts to help those less              
fortunate than ourselves if you can. Thank you in advance for your 
support.  

 

 
 
 

 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.8%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



15th March 2024 

2024/2025 term dates 
These are now on the                         
website and attached to 
this weeks newsletter.  

Attendance Cup 
Well done to Year 6,  who 
won the attendance                        
trophy with   98.8%                            
attendance!                                 
Whole school                                   
attendance to date is 
94.8% . Up 0.1% from 
the previous week. 

 
Wed 20th March  

11+ Club with 
Dorrie/ Leap 
ahead tuition 

(Yr 5) 
3-4.15pm 

 
 

Thurs 21st  
BE ACTIVE                    

football club                      
Yrs 1-3                            

3-3.50pm 
 

Irish Dancing 
school                         

6pm-8pm 
 
 

Friday 22nd 
March 

Cross Country 
squad training 

after school until 
4.10pm 

 
 
 

Church cleaning  
St Catherine’s Easter Church 
cleaning will take place on            
Sunday 24th March after 11am 
Mass. If you can spare half an 
hour please come and help. 
Many hands make light work!
Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Support for Ukranian                          
families 

We are currently working in 
partnership with St Mary's 
Ukrainian School to support 
children who have been                                      
displaced as a result of the 
ongoing conflict. If you 
would like to access this 
support or would like any 
further information please 
speak to Mrs Bryant.   

Pupil attendance to date: 94.8%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



15th March 2024 

Brilliant Brielle! 

Take a look at Brielle’s                            
incredible artwork, which she 
did at home. It is lovely that 

our children have the                                    
opportunity to do such                    
wonderfully creative                             

activities outside the                 
classroom. 

 

Cross country PB’s    
Well done to Lukas and 
Iwo who both smashed 
their personal best times 
this week in cross                 
country training! 

Mon 18th March 
Be Active                      

mulrisports                  
Yrs 1-3                               

3-3.50pm 
 

Lego club—Mrs 
Wassef Yrs 1-3 

3-3.50pm 
 

Netball squad 
training                       

Yrs 5 and 6 
3-4.10pm 

 
Beginners chess 

club 3-4pm 
 

11+ club Year 4 
with Dorrie—
Leap Ahead      

Tuition                                 
3-4.15pm 

 
 
 

Tues 19th March 
Intermediate 
chess club                         

3-4pm 
 

Music club                 
(Yrs 5 and 6)                   

3-3.50pm 
 

Multisports with 
PSD (KS2)  
3-3.50pm   

 
Irish Dancing 

school  
6pm-8pm 

 
 

Wed 20th March 
BE-ACTIVE                           

football                        
(Years 4-6) 
3-3.50pm 

 
Gymnastics club 
with Mrs Doherty  

Years 1-3  
3-3.50pm 

 

Football star! 

Well done to Louie, who was 
voted trainer of the week last 

weekend at Townmead FC. It is 
great to see our children being 
active at the weekend and 
achieving great success. Well 

done Louie! 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.8%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



15th March 2024 
 

TCS Mini London Marathon 2024 
 

 
  
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This week all of the children registered for the London          
Marathon have received a sponsorship form for the JDRF 
(Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation).  
 
 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.8%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



15th March 2024 
 

Junior Citizens event at Brunel 
Last week Year 6 took part in the Junior Citizens event at Brunel University. 
This prepares our children ahead of their transition into Year 7 by making 
them more aware of internet safety, road safety, cycling safety, fire safety,             
water safety, travelling safely by Bus and Train and knife crime and animal 
safety. 
 
  
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.8%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



 

Year 4 artwork 
In R.E this week we have been learning how Good Friday was both a happy and sad 
occasion. Jesus suffered on the cross as an act of love and brought salvation to the 
world. We used watercolours to represent the light that  Jesus brings to the world as 
we try to be like Jesus in our everyday life.     Mr Lynam 

  
 

 

 

 
 



15th March 2024 
 

Met police visit 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to PC Satnam Kang who visited the school this 
week to speak to Years  3,4,5 and 6 about online safety 
(Years 3,4 and 5) and  Year 6 about anti knife crime, drugs 
and gangs.  
 
Keeping our children safe is our number one priority and 
something we can’t afford to get wrong. We are very lucky to 
have visits such as this. Please make sure you are speaking 
to your children about what they have learnt so that they                     
remember these important messages about staying safe.  
 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.8%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



15th March 2024 

Our next Stay and Play Community morning will be held on Saturday 16th March. 
Please share this with friends and families. We will be holding a Signalong workshop 
as part of the morning. Children in our current Reception and Nursery classes are 
welcome to attend, as are older siblings. If you are able to volunteer to support on 
the day please let the EYFS team know. We look forward to seeing you.  
 
 
                                      

                                    
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.8%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



15th March 2024 

Please find below letter from Kooth who support parents with children’s 
mental health.  

 
                                      

                                    

Pupil attendance to date: 94.8%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



15th March 2024 Pupil attendance to date: 94.8%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



15th March 2024 

Be Active will be hosting an Easter camp at school during the forthcoming holidays.  
Please find the flyer attached on the next two pages.  
 
                                      

                                    
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.8%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



15th March 2024 
 
                                      

                                    
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.8%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



15th March 2024 

Please see the attached flyer for the Young Artists’ Summer Show. This a a free com-
petition/ exhibition open to children aged 4 and above. The school has signed up so 
you can submit work whenever you wish. As a school we will be entering pieces of 
work over the coming term but you can also submit artwork completed at home. 
Work must be submitted by 27th March. I look forward to seeing the children’s                    
entries.                                                                                                                                                      
The website address is:    

 
 
                                      
                                    

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.8%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



15th March 2024 
Please see the attached poster for a fantastic new support project. This are  parent/carer drop in's run 
by Stronger Families Key Working and Brilliant Parents. 
  
These sessions are an informal general advice drop in.  
                  

                                    
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.8%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



Please find below term dates for academic year 
2024/25. These are now on the school website. 



15th March 2024 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.8%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



Our prayer for March is the prayer of St Patrick. This is a 
lovely prayer for your children to learn. Please make it a 
prayer your children learn over the next month.  



 
Friday 22nd March: Year 3/4 own clothes day in exchange for egg/crafts donation 
 
Friday 22nd March: Rec, Yr 1, Yr 2 movie afternoon until 5.15pm 
 
Monday 25th March—FSCS Easter Egg hunt in school 
 
Tuesday 26th March—End of Term Mass in Church at 9.30am 
 
Wednesday 27th March: Yr 5/6 cake sale after school 
 
Thursday 28th March—Year 6 Passion Play at 9am in school.                                                                        
         Year 6 parents/carers and families welcome 
 
Thursday 28th March—Accessorize day 
 
Thursday 28th March—Year 3/4 Easter egg raffle 
 
Thursday 28th March—Last day of term (finish at 2pm) 
 
Friday 29th March—Friday 12th April  - Easter holiday 
 
Monday 15th April—Start of Summer term 
 
Tuesday 23rd April—Start of term Mass at 9.30am in Church 
 
Tuesday 30th April—Year 4 Class Mass at 2pm in classroom (parents and    
     family welcome). 
 
Thursday 9th May—Ascension Thursday  - School Mass in Church at 9.30am 
 
Friday 24th May—Staff training day   
 
Sunday 9th June  - Holy Communion at St Catherines Church 
 
Mon 13th—Thurs 16th May—KS2 SATS week 
 
Saturday 18th May—FSCS Bingo Night in  Parish Hall (5-7pm) 
 
Friday 14th June  - Year 2 trip to Windsor castle 
 
Sunday 16th June—Holy Communion at St Catherines Church 
 
Tuesday 18th June—Year 3 class Mass at 2pm (in classroom) 
 
Wednesday 19th June  - Life of Christ at Wintershall (Year 5) 
 
Sunday 7th July—School Summer Fayre 12-3pm 
 
Friday 12th July—School reports sent home 
 
Tuesday 16th July—Optional Parents Evening (3-5pm) 
 
Tuesday 23rd July—Year 6 Leavers Mass in Church at 9.30am 
 
Tuesday 23rd July—End of term—finish at 1.30pm 
 
Wednesday 24th July—Staff training day 
 

Important future diary dates 


